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May 6, 2022 

Town of Amherstburg 
Mayor DiCarlo and Members of Council Sent Via: adicarlo@amherstburg.ca  
271 Sandwich St. South,  
Amherstburg, Ontario 
N9V 2A5 

Dear Mayor DiCarlo, 

Re: Recognizing National AccessAbility Week and Raising of a Regional 
Accessibility Flag  

Every year around the first week of June, Canadians with disabilities celebrate National 
AccessAbility Week.  The purpose is to raise awareness of the need for accessibility and 
inclusion in Canada.   

This year, the Essex County Accessibility Advisory Committee, has endeavored to create 
an accessibility flag. The flag is meant to be representative of the local municipalities 
and shared with all who wish to participate. The spirit and intent is to proudly fly the flag 
during National AccessAbility Week in a cohesive show of support for a more inclusive 
and accessible Essex County.   

Your participation is important to us.  Therefore, we invite you to fly this flag at your 
Town Hall from May 29, 2022 to June 4, 2022.  As always, we appreciate all of your 
efforts to create a more barrier-free society for everyone. 

If you would like to further discuss this matter, please contact me at 
easterbrook64@gmail.com. 

Regards, 

Christine Easterbrook 

Christine Easterbrook 
Chair, Essex County Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 

CC: 

• Town of Amherstburg, Kevin Fox, Policy and Committee Coordinator 
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